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Hon. John Lynch

              Allow me to congratulate you,
my dear Sir, on your admirable
presentation of your views on
our national- finance question .
         I have met with no 
plan, I might say, with no
suggestion , so satisfactory to
myself;  and I trust, when
our law givers are at leisure, they
will see that Common sense and
large experience in Banking and
                                           more than
business matters, are worth ^ all
the dreaming theories of  men
without practical knowledge.
             Success toyou & your plan!
                         Yours truly
Portland Feb 2 /69    John Neal


